
May your Christmas and New Year be filled with the warmth and light of 
Christ’s unconditional love.

As the end of 2021 approaches, I am filled with gratitude for 
everyone who helped make this past year a success, as well 
as optimism for the coming legislative session. Thanks for 
entrusting me to be your voice in Jefferson City. I am truly 
honored to serve you and to help our community thrive.

Looking Back at 2021 

Celebrating Community Milestones
Our community celebrated numerous milestones this past 
year, including the retirement of key leaders, a finalist for our 
state’s Teacher of the Year award, the 150th anniversary of 
Murphysburg and Joplin, the 50th anniversary of Buffalo Days in 
Greenfield, the 10th anniversary of Joplin’s deadly tornado, our 
state’s 200th year of statehood and many more.



Nothing makes a senator prouder than watching our future leaders succeed. Congratulations to the world 
champion Sarcoxie High School Archery Team; state wrestling champion Cayden Auch; Class 5 football state 
champions, Webb City Cardinals; the badge-earning members of Carl Junction’s Troop 70; and statewide art 
contest winners.

Congrats, Champions!

Invite Senator White

Contact information

The Valor of Veterans
One of my proudest accomplishments from the 2021 legislative session was the passage of Senate Bill 120, a 
military affairs measure to help our beloved veterans prosper. I was also honored to take part in the dedication 
ceremonies for the Seneca Veterans Memorial and Dade County Veterans Memorial.

The more I can learn about our 
community’s unique needs, the 
better I can represent you at the State 
Capitol. 

Thanks for making me a part of these 
special events throughout the past 
year, and please invite me to any 
events you are planning to hold in 
2022.

201 W. Capitol Avenue, Room 431, Jefferson City, MO 65101 
         573-751-2173 - Bill.White@senate.mo.gov


